
Dear (name)
 
Because of the big, inclusive tent on display during the Democratic Convention, I want to fight more and harder for our democracy.  Millions feel the same, as we furiously move forward to elect Joe Biden and Kamala Harris!
 
During my lifetime, I and the people around me – family and friends - have been anxiously patient with the evolution of rights for our LGBTQ brothers and sisters. I have been so very appreciative of allies like many of you. 
 
Now, I am proud to say that I know Joe Biden has evolved to be one of the LBGTQ community’s most ardent supporters. I trust him when he says that he will be the most progressive president for us in so many ways. 
 
In 2012, Joe strongly nudged President Barack Obama, and the two of them announced their support of same-sex marriage rights and other rights for LGBTQ Americans.  Joe supported the 2015 Supreme Court ruling allowing same-sex marriage.  He loudly proclaimed his support when the Supreme Court recently moved to eliminate discrimination in the workplace for us.  
 
Joe has vowed to help restore rights for transgender Americans that the current administration has endangered.  He has vowed to help with hate-crime legislation, and he has openly criticized the current vice president for his "religious-freedom" nonsense that hurts ALL of us. 
 
As for Kamala, we have seen her march in Pride parades many times.  We have known about her support for LGBTQ rights for years.  I have no doubt whatsoever where Kamala stands on human rights for all. 
 
Please join me and millions of others. Let’s work every day to support the Biden/Harris ticket along with all decent, kind, compassionate, empathetic, progressive Democrats, as we unite like never before.
 
Vote Blue on Nov. 3,
(name)



